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After School Clubs 2019-20 

 

We have been overwhelmed by the response to our after school club offer this term. Due to the large demand for 

some clubs we have decided to run them in classes or key stages so we don’t disappoint children.  

 

There have also been a small number of occasions where we have been unable to offer places to specific clubs. If 

that is the case, then your child’s class teacher will speak to you directly. Otherwise, the following arrangements 

will apply: 

 

 Football Club (Monday) – every child who has applied has been given a place. This club will run up to 

Christmas. 
 

 Art Club (Monday) – Children from Oak and Rowan classes who have applied will have a place unt il half 

term. Children from Chestnut and Willow classes who have applied will have a place after half term. 
 

 Cross Country Club (Tuesday) – every child who has applied has been given a place. This club will run 

unt il Spring half term. Please note that only children in Key Stage 2 will be able to take part in the Inter-

School competit ion. The first cross country fixture is Tues Oct 1st at Millfield prep school. We will need 

parents to transport children this year. 
 

 Homework Club (Tuesday) - every child who has applied has been given a place. This club will run up to 

Easter. There are still a small number of places available for this club. 
 

 Science Club (Wednesday) – Children from Chestnut and Willow Classes who have applied will have a 

place unt il half term. Children from Oak class will then have a place unt il Christmas and children from 

Willow Class will have a place in the spring term. 
 

 Computing Club (Wednesday) - every child who has applied has been given a place. This club will run up 

to half term. 
 

 Music Club (Thursday) - every child who has applied has been given a place. This club will run up to half 

term. There are still a small number of places available for this club. 

 

Please note that we will send out reminders well before a new cohort is due to start an after school club 

throughout the year.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
 
 
Andrew Marsh 
Headteacher 


